
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From:  Josselyn Quine 
Date:  May 17, 2023 
Subject:  John Deere 324G Skid Steer 
 
 
On May 15, 2023 the District was notified of the upcoming delivery of the John Deere 
325G Skid Steer. On May 17 it arrived! In preparation of the 2023-24 Fiscal Year 
Budget, we placed $90,000.00 aside for this purchase. The final purchase price was 
$79,844.24. Staff is excited to start using the Skid Steer for future projects and snow 
removal.  
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